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Tri-City Hypochlorite Disinfection 

RESPONSE TO CLARIFYING QUESTIONS 
January 17, 2018 

 
Note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to the above referenced solicitation.  The 
below answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the RFP as published.   
 

1. We have an alternative to the RFP liquid chemical feed equipment. May we be approved as 
equals for this project so we may submit a proposal for this RFP? 

  
 Answer: At this time we are not in the design or engineering phase yet. There has been no 
 selection and thus we cannot preapprove your request. You are welcome to submit your 
 proposal and we can evaluate at that time.   

 
 
 
 
 

End of Clarifying Questions 
 


